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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October is the Remembrance Month for Americans Killed by Illegal Aliens  

 

HOUSTON, TEXAS - The Remembrance Project invites the public to join in recognizing 

the Remembrance Month for Americans Killed by Illegal Aliens in their local communities during 

the month of October.  The public is encouraged to be a strong voice in honoring and remembering 

their fellow-Americans and remind legislators to not dismiss the high cost of illegal immigration.   

 

The Stolen Lives Quilt memorial banners are available on The Remembrance Project’s website for 

downloading and sharing on social media, with local media, and with all officials elected to protect 

citizens.  A Remembrance Flag is also available in helping to recognize this solemn month. 

 

National Director for The Remembrance Project, Maria Espinoza stated, “The Remembrance Month 

will go a long way in giving the victims’ families some measure of justice and remind the citizenry 

that every killing was entirely preventable.  The remembrance month extends President Donald 

Trump’s proclamation for a national remembrance day he signed in October, 2020 for our 

organization.” 

 

In order to save lives and preserve America, the following must take place: (1) mass deportation must 

begin immediately, (2) no amnesty for illegal aliens, (3) complete the border wall and repel the 

ongoing invasion, (4) encourage illegal aliens to reunite with their families in their countries of origin, 

and (5) stop funds to non-governmental organization (NGO’s) that aid and abet illegal aliens. 

 

The Remembrance Project is a 501c3 not-for-profit organization based in Texas and has served for 

15 years as a voice for Americans who were killed by illegal aliens.  God Bless America! 

 

 

## 

mailto:media@TheRemembranceProject.org
https://trp-usa.org/
https://the-remembrance-project.revv.co/contribute

